Williamsburg Woodland Trails Committee

Minutes of 2/17/10 meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Chair Paul Jahnige. Also present were Gwen Blodgett, John Hoogstraten, Eileen Keegan, and Susan Milsom.

Minutes of the January meeting were approved.

Members reviewed draft of the committee's annual report and made revisions.

The Select Board has invited member or members of the committee to attend its March 11 meeting to discuss our budget request for the upcoming fiscal year. We decided to make that the date of our next monthly meeting so that one or some of us can be there.

We talked about goals and priorities for 2010:

- explore new trail possibilities within town; proceed with the Four-Town Trail Initiative
- maintain trails in town
- organize and lead hikes on town trails
- continue to work on the possibility of a kiosk that would display trails and other places of interest in town
- consider printing a revised brochure showing trails

Details of the February 27 Moonlight Hike were reviewed. Members will provide refreshments. Phil Merritt will build a bonfire.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Submitted by Susan Milsom